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j aynemcginley@optonline.net
Thursday, March 18, 2010 8:33 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To David Stawick,
Secretary, Commodity Futures Trading Commission,
1155 21 st Street, NW,
Washington, DC 20581

Please do not vote for requiring retail foreign exchange dealers to limit the leverage
available to their retail customers to 10 to 1 regarding
identification number RIN 3038-AC61.

If this vote passes, it makes it very hard, almost impossible, for the
small investor to trade in the currency market such as myself.

Again, please vote NO!!!
Thank You, Jayne McGinley


